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Enhanced Hobart Airport Community Grants Program announced 

 
Tuesday, October 1, 2024 

 

Hobart Airport has announced applications for its 2024 Community Grants program are now open, with this 
year’s program enhanced to offer support with advertising and promotion. 

 

Hobart Airport CEO, Norris Carter said grants of $5,000 and $15,000 are available for local charities that 
have upcoming projects that help Tasmanians come together. 

 

“Hobart Airport is inviting local charities to apply for grants that help make a difference to Tasmania’s 
social, economic and environmental wellbeing,” Mr Carter said. 

 

“In addition, up to $25,000 in advertising support across digital and static sites at the airport have been 
offered by advertising partner Bishopp, while the airport will make floor space within the terminal available 
to promote good campaigns and projects.” 

 

Mr Carter said the enhanced program means not only will organisations be able to get financial support for 
their good works, but they will be able to advertise and promote their works to thousands of people who 
pass through the airport every day. 

 

“The grants of up to $5,000 available and one larger grant of $15,000 available for a charity that is making a 
big difference in helping our community connect,” Mr Carter said. 

 

Grant applications close on the 31st of October, with successful recipients advised in December 2024. 

 

To apply visit: hobartairport.com.au/communitygrants  

 

ENDS 

 

For further information: Becher Townshend FontPR 0418 370 661 
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